
 

 

 

 

April 13, 2021                      Contact: Jeff Lea 
   314-793-4240 
   jeff.lea@mspmac.org 

  

 

Southwest Airlines Expands MSP Service with New Nonstop to Austin  
  

(Minneapolis-St. Paul, MN – April 13, 2021)  Coming this summer, there will be more options to 
connect between Minneapolis-St. Paul International Airport (MSP) and one of the fastest 
growing cities in the country. On June 6, Southwest Airlines will begin new year-round service 
between MSP and Austin, TX (AUS). 

In 2019, Austin was MSP’s 28th largest domestic destination, averaging 329 daily passengers, or 
just over 120,000 for the year. Austin is also one of MSP’s fastest growing markets, with 
passenger traffic increasing 64 percent since 2016. Southwest will become MSP’s third airline 
serving Austin-Bergstrom International Airport. Southwest will fly between MSP and AUS six 
days a week.  

“We’re fortunate to tap directly into an exciting and booming region with another airline, giving 
travelers more connectivity and flight options,” said Brian Ryks, CEO of the Metropolitan 
Airports Commission, which operates MSP. “Austin is the second new year-around route 
Southwest has added at MSP this year, having launched service to Houston Hobby last month. 
We very much appreciate Southwest’s increased investment in Minnesota.” 
  
Austin will be Southwest’s 16th destination from MSP, although the airline has temporarily 
suspended four routes during the pandemic. The airline currently serves six year-round markets 
from MSP: Baltimore-Washington, Chicago Midway, Denver, Houston, Nashville and Phoenix. It 
has another six seasonal markets, including a new route to San Diego this year that operated 
during the most recent spring break travel period. 
  
MSP is currently averaging 343 average daily departures in April, up from 339 in March. Airlines 
have operated as many as 174 routes in March, the most since the pandemic.  

 



 

 

 

The Metropolitan Airports Commission (MAC) owns and operates one of the nation’s largest airport systems, including 

Minneapolis-St Paul International (MSP) and six general aviation airports. The MAC’s airports connect the region to the world 

and showcase Minnesota’s extraordinary culture to millions of passengers from around the globe who arrive or depart through 

MAC airports each year. Though a public corporation of the state of Minnesota, the organization is not funded by income or 

property taxes. Instead, the MAC’s operations are funded by rents and fees generated by users of its airports. For more 

information, visit www.metroairports.org. 

about:blank

